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Woman’s Club of Rock Springs  

Newsletter 

June 2019  
P O Box 314 

Rock Springs, WY 82902 

Upcoming Meetings 

Meeting   Date/Time     Hostess 

Board               June 6, 10:30 am       none 

Your club needs your help to continue its activities and fundraising. 

Please contact the people in charge to offer your help. Thanks! 

Important Dates: Please call person in charge if you are able to help 

1. June 6 board meeting to share information with new chair people.  

2. Education Grants for Fall Semester are due the end of July. For more 

information talk to Shirley Black 382-2700. 

3. International Day will be on July 13, Leslie Jo Gatti is in charge call 382-2096 

to help. 

4. Farmer’s Market will run from July 11 through August 29 on Thursdays. Set 

up begins at 2:00, selling 4:00 – 7:00, and take down at 7:00.  Contact Marcia 

if you can help at the market or with items to donate such as baked goods, 

vintage items, and crafts. Marcia Volner 389-8388. 

5. First Yard Sale June 15th at Judy Litchfield’s backyard another in September 

if there is enough participation. Judy Litchfield 382-3880 
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Please Contact Marcia or Judy if you have items to donate to the yard sales. Pick up of 

your items if you are unable to deliver is available. The success depends on donations. 

Ask family, friends and neighbors if they would like to donate!  

6. Literature meetings at Sidekicks 507 Broadway, Rock Springs, June 11, July 9, and August 

13 at 1:00 pm. Meetings will be in the back. Please feel free to drop in and participate.  

 

Club Collecting: 

1. Collect shoes for soles4souls and bring lightly used shoes to any meeting. Pairs of shoes 

may be tied or banded together. Bring to meetings.                                           

2. Collect Dr. Seuss books.  Bring to meetings. 

3. Charlette Stewart continues to collect lap blankets for veterans, socks and underwear 

for delivery to VA hospital in SLC.  

4. Leslie Jo Gatti collects pop tops from aluminum cans or Ronald McDonald House and 

aluminum cans for the Humane Society.  

5. We are also collecting dimes for the State March of Dimes Project. 

6. Shirley Black takes the following items to the Child Developmental Center: Greeting card 

fronts with no writing on the back, Empty Printer cartridges, children and adult books 

and unused envelopes. 

7. Colors for Special Olympic scarves will be Red, White And Blue. Contact Marcia 389-

8388 for details.  
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Wish a happy birthday to the following members in June: 

2- Pam Carey 

3- Charlene Larsen 

28-Marianne Gatti 

29- Connie Gradert 

 

Opportunities in the Rock Springs Club: 

1. Facebook administrator 

2. Newsletter author 

3. Website administrator 

4. Photographer 

Find Out More: 

WCRS  Website www.gfwcrocksprings.org  

WCRS Facebook Page Woman’s Club Of Rock Springs GFWCWyoming 

GFWC State Website www.gfwcwyoming.org/ 

GFWC State Facebook www.facebook.com/WomansClubWY 

International Website www.GFWC.org 

All information for the newsletter is to be sent to mvwycoff@gmail.com 

Our Soles4Souls Shoe Count for 2019 

mailto:Website@gfwcrocksprings.org
http://www.gfwcrocksprings.org/
http://www.gfwcwyoming.org/
http://www.facebook.com/WomansClubWY
http://www.gfwc.org/
mailto:mvwycoff@gmail.com
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March of Dimes Collection for 2019 

 

$137.50or approximately 82.5 feet 

Dr. Seuss Books 

    35 

Board Members Installed May 21, 2019 

  

New Member initiated Cindy Wakefield    

315 pair 
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No formal meeting at the May General Meeting  

Here is what happened: 

President Marcia Volner explained that the Board had approved some business to be conducted at this meeting. 

Charlette Stewart initiated and welcomed our new member, Cindy Wakefield. 

Juanita Angeli gave the blessing and a delicious meal was enjoyed at Western Wyoming Community College. 

Officers for the year, 2019-2020 were installed.  They are: 

President  Marcia Volner 

Vice President  Judy Litchfield 

Corresponding Secretary Juanita Angeli 

Recording Secretary  Edna Larsen 

Treasurer  Leslie Jo Gatti 

Auditor  Rue Marie Finney 

An enjoyable evening of visiting then followed. 
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Respectfully submitted by 

Edna Larsen, Secretary 

 


